
I oppose SB 1040 as an infringement of an employee's right to free speech and association. 

 

Clearly, this is the Unions attempting to maintain control of the workers in Oregon in opposition 
to Right To Work for a Union that an employee may disagree with on policy. 
 

Thank you 
 

Robert Sowdon 
Cottage Grove 
 


